
BOARD OF SELECTMEN - MEETING MINUTES April 27, 2021 

  

Town of Oakham 
Board of Selectmen 

Special Session 
Minutes of April 27th, 2021 

Location: Maple Street 

 
Present:  Bradford Taylor, Chairman; Lucy Tessnau, Vice Chairman; Don Haapakoski, Clerk  
In attendance: Highway Superintendent, Kevin Currier; Members of the Oakham Highway Dept. 

Meeting opened at 9:13 AM by Chairman, Bradford Taylor  

 
Members of the Board of Selectmen and the Oakham Highway department walked down the hill on Maple Street 
and discussed different paving and sidewalk options, as well as some drainage concerns that were previously 
addressed. After the brief discussion the board agreed to have Highway Supervisor, Kevin Currier contact National 
Grid to see if they can have the telephone poles moved back a few feet from the road. Kevin said that this will allow 
for the sidewalks to remain on both sides without the poles in the middle of them.  
 
The meeting adjourned at 9:35 pm.  
The Selectboard continued to their next scheduled special meeting on East St. 


